
(A Community Dream project funded by Dreams Come True)

Halton Lodge Children’s Centre 

Sensory Light Room

Come and enjoy some family time in our ALL NEW Sensory Light Room 
at Halton Lodge Children’s Centre. Our magical new room contains a 

range of multi-sensory equipment to provide fun and sensory
 stimulation for children of all ages and abilities.

*Children must be aged 0-19 and registered with Halton Children’s
Centres and accompanied by a parent, carer or supporting professional.

To find out more about Dreams Come True visit: www.dreamscometrue.uk.com



What is the Sensory Light Room?
The Sensory Light Room is a multi-sensory play space full of 
stimulating and interactive resources. It has been recently 
re-furbished with funding by our partner charity, Dreams 
Come True to include a bubble tube, Touch Screen Wave Table, 
Bluetooth sound system, Fiber-optic and UV lighting and more.

Who can use the room?
Any child aged 0-19 who is registered with Halton Children’s 
Centres may use the room with their parent, carer or any 
supporting professional. This includes support workers, health 
workers, foster parents, childminders or social workers.

The room is available for use by children of all ages and 
abilities including children with disabilities or complex needs. 
The room is accessible for wheelchair users.

The room is suitable for use by individual families or small 
groups of up to 6, depending on the size / ability of each 
person. 

Booking
•  The room is open from Monday – Friday and available for  
    booking in 45 minute slots.

•  After school Bookings are available.

•  It is FREE to use by all those accompanying a Halton   
    registered child.

•  Advance bookings of up to 4 weeks are available to families     
    who have a child with complex needs or life limiting illness  
    or any Halton Professionals working with a family to provide  
    an intervention or support.

To Book Contact:
Halton Lodge Children’ Centre 0151 511 5050 (Please wait for the voice message to 
end to be connected) or email Haltonlodgereception@halton.gov.uk for enquiries 

and information.


